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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 1:33 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  *  The Denver Mineral Auction Closes Tomorrow - Reserves Lowered! *  *

 
 

 

 

The Denver 2015 Mineral Auction 

   

The Third Denver Show Auction will begin closing tomorrow night at 9 PM 
central time, 10 PM eastern. The bidding levels and reserves are low and many 
fine specimens still need opening bids and offers. The bargains are everywhere 
and I hope everyone will visit the auction and take part in the exciting finish! 

 

All Reserves have been Lowered to add Excitement to the Closing! 

All Reasonable Offers will be Accepted in the Final Hours of Bidding!  

 

Denver 2015 Mineral Auction #3 

  

*   
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Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals  

* 
 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The Newest Denver 2015 Showroom opens this Week! 

  

Please watch for the update notice! 

 

Link to the First Denver 2015 Showroom 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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